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Dear All
| would like to formally object to any proposed changes to the planning
permission for the new runway at Dublin Airport,

We are already experiencing high noise levels in the Hollystown area and
even though there are no flights currently allowed during the night this
happens on a regular basis and disturbs our sleep.

This is particularly bad in the summer time at 4-5 am in the morning.
During the pandemic it was noticeable how much more peaceful our
environment was, with no planes flying consistently over our houses.

As the world travel habits return | can only see this situation worsen.. We
should not compound this by allowing these changes..

Our mental wellbeing is been severely disrupted by this noise with no
apparent let up or innovation to reduce noise levels from these aircraft.

In addition in Hollystown we have been offered no relief in the form of
support to retrofit noise barriers in our houses to improve the sound in our
area.

This late request to overturn the conditions for the planning of the runway
MUST BE REJECTED.

Many Thanks
Liam Smith

. Hollystown Park
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